January 9, 2021

Rob Peterson, CPUC

c/o Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC
266 Grand Ave., Ste. 210

Oakland, CA 94610

RE: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON / SO. RIVER ROUTE ALTERNATIVE

Dear Dr. Engels,

We believe there are other, more viable, options for the location of the high-powered lines
proposed by the CPUC that would run through Santa Ysabel Ranch. We have limited access into
and egress out of the development and the proposal to locate high-power lines along South
River Road could block our exits in case of an emergency. Live lines could be down or towers
could collapse. This would seem to be an unreasonable risk for you to even consider when our
safety is of extreme importance. We ask you to object to the South River Road alternative for
these proposed power lines.




